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April 28, 2022 

 
Mr. Don Rea, PGA  
Secretary, PGA of America  
100 Avenue of the Champions  
Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410 
 
Dear Mr. Rea: 
  
It is with great pride and enthusiasm that the Carolinas Section of The Professional 
Golfers’ Association of America nominates Nathan Charnes, PGA for the office of 
Secretary of The PGA of America.  
 
Nathan has served the Gateway Section and our national association in exemplary fashion 
as a Section Officer, National District Director and multiple national committees and task 
forces.    
 
He has worked shoulder to shoulder with past presidents as well as current leaders. He 
understands what it takes to be a leader, and will be vocal in the changes needed to better 
our association. The Carolinas Section is confident that Nathan Charnes, PGA has the 
leadership skills and background to guide the PGA of America into the future.  
 
In light of his experience, leadership skills, background, and desire to serve, we believe that 
Nathan Charnes, PGA, is the right person at the right time to serve as Secretary of the 
PGA of America.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Chris Byrd, PGA  

President, Carolinas PGA Section 

 


